March 25, 1976 “SE“/“M“‘

Bill Nittler
603 W. 1lst
McCook, NE 69001

Dear Sir:

Thank you for your reception report on Sunday March 22, 1976.
KSEK recently constructed a 5/8ths wave length tower. This
has the effect of lowering the field of radiation, iaking

long distance reception more likely.

The enclosed station brochure may be of little. interest to
you except for the coverage maps.

Thank you for listening.
Sincerely yours,
QNI 5 U KON

Tami Sutton
Continuity Department
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